





#28

Week Commencing: 13.5.22

Classes are continuing their work on their new topics.

On Thursday it was Nurses' Appreciation day. The classes all created pictures, cards and treats to say thank you to our school nurse Maria, who looks after us all! Some of the classes also took part in Nursing themed activities including exploring sticky plasters and bandaging up toy dinosaurs who had got in to a fight!

Plans for our Jubilee Party for our pupils on May 27th are coming together. We would still welcome any face painters and entertainers who would be willing to donate two hours of their time. If you know of anyone, please contact the school office. Thank you.

- Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming dates;

25.5.22 Oak View Has Talent.

1.30pm. Please let the office know if you wish to attend. Please check with your class teacher to find out if your child is involved/going to the hall to perform/using a prerecording.

27.5.22 Jubilee Party Day and Last Day of term

Pupils and staff may wear red, white and blue.

6.6.22 School Reopens for pupils and staff.

22.6.22 Parents Evening

<u>September</u>

During Covid, the times of the school day were adapted to allow for an extended start and end to the day to stop groups of pupils staff and parents gathering etc.

Currently doors open in the morning at 8.50am, to allow for a ten minute transition time and class time to start at 9am. This will continue in September.

Currently, at the end of the school day, we begin the transition on to transport at 2.55pm. In September we will begin loading vehicles at 3pm; with process running to 3.10pm. If you collect your child from school yourself, you will then have a 10 minute widow to collect (ie, you have until 3.10 rather then needing to be at the school for 3pm!). This takes us back to pre Covid timings and may also help with the flow of traffic at both entrances.

Goodbyes and Hellos!

At the end of the summer term we will be saying a sad farewell to Ross Burrell. Ross is off to pastures new and we wish him all the best for his future career. In September, we will be warmly welcoming Lorraine Smith, an experienced SEN teacher to our school community.

Birthdays that have just been and are coming up: No birthdays this week before Friday!



"It's summer and time for wandering..." – Kellie Elmore









